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IMPORTANT INFORMATION ON REGISTRATION 
 

Circular letter concerning the registration of participants and travel details 
 

 

Dear Head Mentors and Participants, June 17, 2008 

 

 

The latest deadline for registration was June 15th, 2008, that is why we kindly ask you to 

complete your registration where it is necessary.  

 

We would like to inform you that the problems with the menu point “Travel information” are 

corrected, the system works properly.  

 

We kindly request you to register the students and your travel details online into the system 

through the homepage because this is the most reliable way to avoid errors of mistyping. 

 

Please inform us about the form of payment of your participation fees and other charges. We 

prefer bank transfer if it is possible.  

 

Please don’t hesitate to contact us at info@icho.hu in case of further questions. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

 

Organizing Committee of 40th IChO 


